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Greetings USA Oklahoma Membership,

USA Wrestling currently, with the recommendation of federal and state authorities, has decided to postpone all USA Wrestling events until July 1, 2020.  This is all events except Fargo.  As information becomes available about the postponed events or Fargo we will inform you and post on our social media platforms.  

We will do our best to help wrestling move forward from this disappointing news.  Try and stay as positive as possible, do safely what you can to improve yourself, and we will be back to wrestling soon. 

Please, feel free to reach out to me for any questions or concerns.  Also excellent information is available on USA Wrestling social media platforms and websites. 

Sincerely,
Zachory Randall
State Chairman
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image1.jpeg




